SDEV to attend symposium on cultural
heritage collaboration in Shenzhen

The Secretary for Development, Mr Michael Wong, will depart for Shenzhen
this evening (December 5) to attend a symposium on cultural heritage
collaboration in the Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area tomorrow. He
will speak at the opening session of the symposium.

Jointly organised by the National Cultural Heritage Administration and
the People's Government of Guangdong Province, the symposium aims to provide
a platform for experts, academics and enterprises within the Guangdong-Hong
Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area to discuss experience in resources integration
and revitalisation of cultural heritage.

Mr Wong will return to Hong Kong tomorrow afternoon.
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